
Endowments and Endowed Scholarships 
 
There are several ways you can provide support that will help preserve the tradition of excellence at Southwestern. Gifts to endowments for 
awards, professorships and chairs, facilities, programs and equipment may permanently associate the name of an individual with the 
College. Most endowments are created to honor or memorialize a loved one. Specific minimum amounts are required to establish 
endowments.  
 
Many generous donors have chosen to assist students by contributing funds for scholarships. Many of these are funded through endowed, 
named accounts that honor and remember a donor. These scholarships may be restricted to students in certain disciplines, sports, or other 
activities, or reserved for students with particular career objectives or financial need – the choice is up to the donor. 
 
Gifts to endowed scholarships are central to continue our commitment to provide a quality educational opportunity in our Christian 
environment. Scholarships may be tagged specifically for merit, minority students, disciplinary areas (such as science, religion, music), or to 
support participation in activities such as debate, athletics, Leadership Southwestern, or Discipleship Southwestern.  
 
A scholarship account may be endowed for a minimum of $5000. 
 
If you are interested in creating an endowment, contact Jill Johnson at 800 846-1543, ext. 6288 or jill.johnson@sckans.edu for more 
information.
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